
1

Madeline Sutherland

From: Barsness, Jeff <BarsneJ@wsdot.wa.gov>

Sent: Monday, September 19, 2022 10:13 AM

To: Madeline Sutherland

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] SR 14 Freestanding Sign

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button to redirect the 
email for ITD review. 

 
Hi Madeline, 
 
Most of our requirements for signing along state highways are about the size & location but I couldn’t find anything that 
would regulate the height of them. At this time WSDOT doesn’t have any comments on this application. Thanks for 
checking with us! 
 
Jeff 
 

From: Madeline Sutherland <MSutherland@cityofcamas.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 10:30 AM 
To: Barsness, Jeff <BarsneJ@wsdot.wa.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] SR 14 Freestanding Sign 
 

WARNING: This email originated from outside of WSDOT. Please use caution with links and attachments.  

 
Hi Jeff, 
 
I have a major variance application under review to extend the height of an existing freestanding sign along SR 14 at 
1900 SE 8th Ave Camas, WA 98607. Attached is the application submittal. I am wondering if WSDOT has any regulations 
or concerns with signage heights along SR 14. If you have any conditions, I’d be happy to add them to the staff report.  
 
Thanks,  
 

 

 
Madeline Sutherland, AICP 
Planner 
Desk 360-817-7237 

Cell 360-326-5524 

www.cityofcamas.us | msutherland@cityofcamas.us
 

 
 
 
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC DISCLOSURE: This e-mail account is public domain. Any correspondence from or to this e-mail 
account may be a public record. Accordingly, this e-mail, in whole or in part may be subject to disclosure pursuant to 
RCW 42.56, regardless of any claim of confidentiality or privilege asserted by an external party.  
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